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A motion was made by Supervisor Mary L. Adams, seconded by Supervisor Luis A. Alejo to:

Received a report from the Health Department Environmental Health Bureau in response to Board
referral No. 2019-11 addressing the use of single-use plastics (disposable food service-ware) in the
prepared food industry, and for amenities provided by hotels in unincorporated Monterey County and
recommend staff develop a proposed ordinance.

PASSED AND ADOPTED on this 28th day of January 2020, by roll call vote:

AYES:  Supervisors Alejo, Phillips, Lopez, Parker and Adams
NOES:  None
ABSENT: None

I, Valerie Ralph, Clerk of the Board of Supervisors of the County of Monterey, State of California, hereby certify that the
foregoing is a true copy of an original order of said Board of Supervisors duly made and entered in the minutes thereof of
Minute Book 82 for the meeting January 28, 2020.
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